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Growing Together For Success

SOUTHBROOK TOUCH 2017/18 Season

Dear Parents / Caregivers

Southbrook Touch will be running their very popular Touch competition in Term Four of 2017
running through to the end of Term One 2018. The season starts mid October. Grades 1, 2 , and
3 start at 5:10pm and Grade 4 start at 5:45pm. All games will be held at Southbrook Park in
Rangiora. I am happy to assist in forming teams for this competition. Each team will need a
manager to organise the team.

The Junior sections are as follows:

Year 14 2 - Grade 1 (maximum of 14 players)
Year 3 & 4 - Grade 2 (maximum of 14 players)
Year 5 & 6 - Grade 3 (maximum of 14 players)
Year 7 & 8 - Grade 4 (maximum of 14 players)

In Junior grades a player may play up in an older grade, but cannot play down in a younger grade.
Some managers will be pretty familiar with the online registrations from last season, but if you
need any help you can contact Vicki Tavendale on 027 4469502. Online registrations are
completed by managers at http://www.sporty.co.nz/touchsouthbrook

A few new rules have been implemented this season, the main one being that in the Junior
competition, the teams will now play 6-a-side, with a maximum of 4 boys and a minimum of 2
girls. Also worth noting that for the Junior competition only, a girls try is now worth 2 points.
When your team registers, the manager will be emailed a copy of the new rules and i strongly
encourage everyohe to read them. If you have any questions around the rules or need some
clarification, again you can contact Vicki.

Junior subs this season per team are $300.00, discounted to $275.00 if paid by Friday 3rd
November 2017. The amount per player will depend on the team numbers. These can be paid
by cash or cheque to one of our co-ordinators at touch or by internet banking to Westpac 03
0674 0025044 001. Please make sure you use your team name as a reference. For draws and
regular updates, please check the Southbrook Touch Facebook page.

Regards
Nigel Seaton

Touch Return Slip. Return by Friday 29™ September to the School Office

My son/daughter is able to play in Wednesday Night Touch.
(Grade)

O I am willing to be a team manager and attend games.

( Parent/Caregivers Name) (Phone number)
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